
 

   2021-2022 
Special Education 
         Project 
     Application 
 
The Tunica County School District’s Office of Special Services 
is currently soliciting input from parents in the development 
of the 2021-2022 Special Education Project Application.  If 
you are the parent or guardian of a child with a disability and 
would like to participate, please attend the Project 
Application Development meeting on Thursday, July 29, 2021 
at 12 p.m. at the Tunica Elementary School Auditorium, 690 
School Street, Tunica, MS.  If you have any questions, please 
call the Office of Special Education at 662-363-2811. 
 
CDC guidelines will be followed. 


